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OUA MEMO 00-0620-0058 
MEMORANDUM 
10 June 2020 
 

For: Regional Directors 
Schools Division Superintendents 
School Heads 
 

Subject: SUBMISSION OF ONLINE KUWENTUHAN 
DRRMSBOOKLATAN AND OKKK TAMBAYAN OUTPUTS  

 AND ENDORSEMENT OF THE #TALAARAWAN: SHARE 
YOUR LIGHT CHALLENGE OF UNICEF 

 
 
 Relative to the declaration of public health emergency due to the COVID-19 
pandemic, the Department of Education (DepEd), through the Disaster Risk 
Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS) have conducted different initiatives 
on mental health and protection for learners. These include the “Online 
Kuwentuhan: DRRMSbooklatan,” an online storytelling session for elementary 
learners that offers children stories that can educate them of their rights, their 
risks of abuse, and practices to help them protect themselves while they are staying 
at home due to the community quarantine; and the “OKKK! Tambayan (Online 
Kahusayan para sa Karapatan ng Kabataan Tambayan),” online arts-based 
activities for secondary learners designed to empower children and provide a 
platform where they can express themselves through various arts-based activities 
while awaiting class resumption. 
 
 In this regard, DRRMS enjoins all the learners who are participants of the 
above-mentioned activities to submit their home works by posting them on 
facebook with the hashtag #DRRMSbooklatan and #OKKKTambayan. For the 
latter, high school learners are encouraged to post their outputs in the office OKKK 
Tambayan facebook page with the link https://www.facebook.com/OKKK-
Tambayan-Online-Kahusayan-para-sa-Karapatan-ng-Kabataan-
102196788195562/.  
 

In addition, DRRMS also enjoins our learners to participate in the 
#TalaArawan: Share Your Light Challenge of United Nations Children's Fund 
(UNICEF) where youth members are challenged to send their creative outputs 
(video, song, poems, artworks, dance, etc.) which highlight the following: 
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1) Sharing how they are coping with the pandemic; and  
2) Coming up with inspiring messages to a target audience.  

 
Entries may be sent through http://bit.ly/TalaArawan. For more 

information on the above-mentioned challenge, kindly visit the UNICEF Facebook, 
TikTok and Twitter accounts.  
 

Should you have any questions, you may contact Ms. Ken Aisa G. Ortiz at 
email drrmo@deped.gov.ph or landline +632-635-3764. 

 
Thank you. 

 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
        Undersecretary 
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